
     

  

 

 

The Christmas season brings so much fun 

into the classroom! Our pretend area is a 

stable with costumes to help us tell the 

story of Jesus’ birthday. We loved 

decorating our tree over and over again.  

We learned songs about the first 

Christmas, and then sang for our families at 

the Christmas Program.  

 

We enjoyed 

lots of 

Christmas games and activities throughout 

the month, especially art projects like bells, 

trees, angels, and 

stables.  

 

 

We counted angels, played bells, and used an 

Advent calendar each day to count the days until 

Jesus’ birthday. 

 

 

 

 

 

There’s nothing like having a birthday 

party all month long!  Thank you for loving 

us, Jesus! Happy Birthday!  We love you, 

too! 
 

Look At What We are Learning!  
The Ladybug Room 

December Newsletter 

Mrs. Lithio and Mrs. Umbrasas 

 

 

 

 


